
9th March 2021 

Dear Parents and Carers 

This year, for comic relief, we would like to raise some money by asking the children to wear 

something red on Friday 19th March. They can also wear their red nose if they wish to as long as 

they are able to follow the comic relief tips for enjoying it safely: 

ENJOYING YOUR NOSE SAFELY (HTTPS://WWW.COMICRELIEF.COM/COVID-SAFE/) 

Buying a Red Nose is a simple and easy way to help change lives here in the UK and around the 

world. And because of Covid-19, we want to make sure everyone can enjoy their Nose in the 

safest way possible. 

Here are some tips on how best to enjoy your Nose safely: 

• Wash your hands regularly – especially before and after using your Nose. 
• Ensure the Nose is kept in a safe and clean place when not in use. 
• Follow a one nose per Nose rule. 
• There are lots of ways to enjoy your Nose if you don’t wish to wear it on your nose. 

Rather than bringing money into school, we would like to go cashless this year to avoid handling 

any money. We have therefore set up a JustGiving page for Cleobury Mortimer Primary School. 

To make a donation please click here: https://www.justgiving.com/fundraising/cleobury-mortimer-

primary-school?utm_source=Sharethis&utm_medium=fundraising&utm_content=cleobury-

mortimer-primary-school&utm_campaign=pfp-

email&utm_term=f923eec40856473fb52f6b11fcd9cabf. 

Donating through JustGiving is simple, fast and totally secure. Once you donate, they'll send 

your money directly to Comic Relief: Red Nose Day, so it's the most efficient way to give - saving 

time and cutting costs for the charity. 

Thank you for supporting comic relief, who use your money to make a difference to the lives of 

millions of people across the UK and around the world. 

Kind regards 

Mr Dawes 
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